
From: Chance Cutrano <ccutrano@townoffairfax.org> 
Sent: Wed, Dec 15, 2022 1:04 PM 
To: Renee Goddard rgoddard@townoffairfax.org 
Cc: kyle.amsler@gmail.com; cperrando96@gmail.com; maegan.mattock@gmail.com  
Subject: Re: DSA Marin outreach re local campaign 

  

Hi Renee,  

The folks at DSA Marin reached out to me about a campaign they are working on. They noted that they 

reached out to you and stated they hadn't heard back. I offered to send you an email to circle back with 

them. I have cc'd them on this email. 

 

All the best, 

Chance Cutrano  

Vice Mayor 

Town of Fairfax, California 

@: ccutrano@townoffairfax.org 

Cell: 312.403.3702 
 

**The opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of this individual Councilmember and are not 

representative of the entire Town Council or the Town of Fairfax unless otherwise stated. 
 

NOTE: Please visit www.townoffairfax.org for information and resources on coronavirus as well as information on Town matters 

and operations.  

 

NOTICE: This communication may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, 

or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient, please advise the sender by 

reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you 
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